Perrin, Charlie

To: Phillips, Dorothy
Subject: RE: Tom Puff and Thomas Oil & Gas
Yes Mam,

Please hold the bond on this well.
Dorothy Jacquez sent them a letter March 1999 telling them to file their logs and a subsquent report on this well. |

looked in the well and there is no report filed. | will let you know when he files the proper paper work.
again thank you for your help.

From: Phillips, Dorothy

Sent: Monday, July 12, 1999 3:05 PM
To: Perrin, Charlie
Subject: RE: Tom Puff and Thomas Oil & Gas

Do | hold Thomas Oil & Gas Bond also for the Garcia #1R? Thanks.

Yes Mam please hold the bond on this well.

Dorothy Jacquez sent them a letter March 1999 telling them to file their logs and a subsquent report on this well, |

looked in the well and there is no report filed. | will let you know when he files the proper paper work.
again thank you for your help

From: Perrin, Charlie

Sent: Monday, July 12, 1999 2:50 PM
To: Phillips, Dorothy

Ce: Busch, Ernie

Subject: Tom Puff and Thomas Oil & Gas

In regards to your e-mail to Ernie Bush dated July 12, 1999

Hello Dorothy

I have discussed with Mr. Puff about the well file information not being complete. | informed him we will not
release the bond until these wells are in compliance. The work has been done, but the proper paper work
has not been filed for approval. | discussed this again with Mr. Puff on Thursday July 8,1999.

Mr. Puff indicated he will get the proper paper work filed. When the wells are in compliance with the Rules
and Regulations we will let you know so you may release the bond.

Thank you for your assistance!

If 1 can be of assistance please call me.

334-6178 ext 16
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